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Hello Parents and Carers! 
Your children have settled back into Nursery so well after their week away! 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The children are getting straight back 
to learning through activities such as: 
sensory play with porridge oats, 
counting objects and actins to 3 and 
visiting the café and the supermarket 
in our role play areas.   
 
In Number we are focusing on the 
value of 3 and learning how to write it 
in the air and on paper. We have also 
been looking at different ways the 
number 3 can be represented.  
 
We introduced the children to our 
focus story of Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G_pUBlsgBZ8  
 

 
In Phonics we have been listening to 
different sounds that can be heard in the 
story.  

 

 
 

We will continue to share the story of 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears.  
 
Our focus in Number will continue to 
be ordering numerals to 3 and 
counting objects accurately to match 
these numerals.  
 
Our focus nursery rhyme will be 
Humpty Dumpty.  

 
Please share this rhyme with your 
children using the link below.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch? 
v=nXUoR8mxItU 
 

NURSERY WORD OF THE WEEK 
INDEPENDENCE 

Please continue to help your child to 
develop their independence skills at 
home. For example, when using the 
toilet or putting on their coat.  
 
Please also find time for mark making 
and sharing of books! 

 
 

 

 
 

Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when collecting 
and not push forward! 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a queue and 
continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. If somebody 
different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call the school before pick 
up time. We will not send your child home if you do not inform staff of any changes. 
Therefore, please let us know in advance. 
 
Spare Clothes!  
We are very short on new pants and socks and black plimsolls! If your child borrows 
any of our spare clothes please ensure that you return them to us when washed.  

 
Health & Hygiene 
Children should be entering the nursery without nappies or pull-ups. Please 
support children at home by encouraging them to be independent when 
going to the toilet. The Children’s Centre (next door) may be able to provide 
support to parents in this area. We ask you to register with them as quickly 
as possible.  
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
We ask that you teach and show children how to properly clean their runny 
noses so that we can limit germs spreading within Nursery.  
 
Hillingdon Children Centres 
On the back of this newsletter you will see a timetable for online sessions 
that are being provided by the children centres. Please take a look and see if 
any of these sessions are useful for you and your family.   
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
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